
Welcome to Bayside Libraries: 
 
Bayside Libraries are committed to providing a safe 
and comfortable environment for our customers and 
staff. Unsociable behaviour such as harassment, 
aggression or the use of inappropriate language, is 
not acceptable.   
 
Library staff have the right to ask customers behaving 
in an unacceptable manner to leave the building. 
People who consistently behave in an unacceptable 
manner may be refused entry to the Library for a 
specified period. 

 

Interacting with others 
Almost every day you will be interacting with other 
people. Interactions in the library could include 
meeting with friends, researching an assignment 
or chatting with staff to find your next great read!  
Whatever the type of interaction you have, it is 
important that you are respectful to other visitors 
and staff and that others are respectful to you. 

 
 

Interacting online 
The Internet contains a wealth of information that is 
freely available. The Bayside Library Service does 
not monitor or control such information and 
therefore cannot be held responsible for its content.  

The Library does not use censoring software as it 
inhibits free access to information and it does not 
provide adequate protection for children from all 
material that may be harmful on the Internet. 
Bayside Library Service strongly recommends all 
children be accompanied by an adult caregiver 
when using the internet.  

Comments, pictures, videos and other content that 
you post on social media sites are in the public 
domain. You are responsible for what you post and 
should remember that others may be able to access 
your information and comments.  

Before you post something, ask yourself what your 
family or your current or future employer would think 
if they saw the post. Are your comments 

appropriate?  Could they cause offence? Could they 
be interpreted as cyber-bullying?? 
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